
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Title I Parent 

Survey!  

The Title I Annual Parent 
Survey was given to 
randomly selected parents at 
Coconut Palm. THANK YOU 
to all of the parents that took 
the time to complete a 
survey. The results will be 
shared at the monthly SAC 
meeting on April 21st.  All 
parents are welcome to 
attend. ☺  

       S.A.C. 
Parents, we would love to 
have you at attend our SAC 
meetings scheduled for every 
month, we want to hear your 
voice.  We encourage you to 
assist in the development 
and the evaluation of the 
school’s Parent & Family 
Engagement Plan 2021-22, 
School -Parent Compact 
2021-22, School 
Improvement Plan, Title I 
Plan, and discuss the Title I 
Annual Parent Survey. 
 

Science & Technology Night     
Coming on April 28, 2021 at 

5:30 pm 

• Information for 
parents on Science 
Statewide testing  

• Tips on how to do 
Science at home 

• Website tutorials  

• Giveaways 

•  

Spring into 
Title I  

 Quarter 4  

News   

Dates to 

Remember!!!! 
 

• March 22 –26, 2021 
Spring Break  
 
 

• April 28, 2021          
Coconut Palm’s Science 
& Tech Night at 5:30 PM 

 
 

• Parent Training 
Academy  
2021 Fully Charged: 
Jump Start Summer 
Learning   
Thursday, May 20, 2021 
at 7:00 pm Register at 
link : 
https://bit.ly/2OnqyOr 
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